
AN IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM KEVIN DAVIS, PRESIDENT, COUNTRY CLUB OF 
WILBRAHAM

*UPDATED 8 June 2020

On Monday, 8 June 2020, we opened all practice facilities, the Pro Shop and The Grille 
is now open for outdoor patio dining and beverage service. Take-a-way food & 
beverage service on the golf course is also now available.

Considering the guidance provided by the Massachusetts Golf, United States Golf, and 
the United States Golf Course Superintendent’s Associations and in consultation with 
our Staff and committee chairs we have developed a plan. This plan provides for the 
health and safety of our members, guests, staff and the general public while ensuring 
that we can all enjoy the game and spirit of golf. We appreciate your attention to these 
items with the understanding that changes are not limited to these items and additional 
practices may be adopted.

• Hand sanitizing stations have been installed outside all entrances to the facility.

• Restroom facilities out on the golf course and in the clubhouse are now open 
and cleaned according with CDC guidelines.

• To care for the health and safety of golfers during hot weather, water coolers 
stations are now in place throughout the course. Please make adequate plans to stay 
hydrated.

• Golf carts will be thoroughly cleaned prior to and after each use.

• A one cart to one player system will be implemented to protect players and 
create an acceptable social distance space unless otherwise requested.

• Flag sticks are to remain in the cup and not handled. Foam noodles have been 
placed in the cups to prevent the ball from entering the cup. 

• Rakes will not be placed in sand traps. Golfers are encouraged to smooth 
footprints and strike marks from bunkers using their feet and the face of the golf club – 
players may take relief within bunker from unraked or disturbed areas.

We ask that the golfing community, guests and the general public do their part to keep 
everyone safe by properly washing your hands, maintaining space between you and 
others while at the facility, and staying home if you feel sick or may have come into 
contact with an infected individual. 

As the situation changes and/or develops we will provide updates and changes by way 
of our Face Book page and on our web portal (www.ccofwilbraham.com). Should you 
have any question, comment or concerns please contact the Pro Shop, Bobby Downes 
or me. My contact information is provided at the end of this letter. 

Kevin B. Davis

http://www.ccofwilbraham.com/


President, Country Club of Wilbraham

(413) 596-8492

kdavis@ccofwilbraham.com
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